
    
Botran Use in Hawaii 

 
Date: April 4, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Cathy Tarutani  
 
Subject: RE: Botran Mitigation 

Rick, 

In Hawaii, there have been no concerns expressed about the proposed mitigation measures for 
Botran. 

Aloha, 
Cathy 

Cathy Tarutani  
Department of Plant and Environmental Protection Sciences  
3190 Maile Way 
St John Plant Science Lab., Room 017  
University of Hawaii 
Honolulu, HI 96822 
voice: 808-956-2004 
fax: 808-956-9675 


